249 Main Street LLC 80 Business Park Drive, Suite #103 Armonk, New York 10504 917-709-2223 hlewisre@aol.com

December 30, 2019

City of Beacon
Planning Board
One Municipal Plaza
Beacon, New York 12508
Re: Special Use Permit
VIA email c/o Dave Buckley

Dear Sirs and Madams,

Please be advised we are writing to request an extension of the special use permit for 249 Main Street LLC due to expire on 1/27/2020.

We are continuing to make good progress and anticipate completion of the construction to be completed in March. Regarding replanting trees as required along Main Street, this may not be able to completed until the weather breaks in the spring.

Thanking you once again for your consideration in this matter.

Hugh Lewis

General Partner

249 Main Street LLC